
VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY YOU WON’T 
WANT TO MISS! 

 
You are invited to join the Central Indiana Organization for Nursing Leadership (CIONL) to celebrate and 
support Indiana’s annual 500 Festival during the 2022 One America Mini-Marathon on Saturday, May 
7.  CIONL is sponsoring a pit station during the mini marathon and will be handing out water to the 
participants of the marathon.  We are looking for volunteers to join us for a morning of fun and 
excitement and demonstrate the commitment of Indiana’s nursing community to our great state!  All 
volunteers will receive a T-shirt and a commemorative pin.  Those who sign up prior to April 13 will 
also be invited to attend Volunteer Appreciation Day at the Indianapolis Motor Speedway and will be 
entered into a raffle for 2 tickets to an Indy 500 Qualification Round!   
 
The CIONL pit station will be located on Michigan Road and Holmes Street, just west of downtown 
Indianapolis.  Volunteers will need to arrive at 5:00 a.m. on the morning of May 7 and expect to stay 
until approximately 9:45 a.m.  Registration is open now – final day to register is April 18, 2022.  
 
If you are interested in participating as a volunteer, please follow the below instructions to register:  

 

OneAmerica 500 Festival Mini-Marathon 
Pit Station Volunteer Registration Instructions 

 
1. Visit the pit station volunteer registration website at:  

https://2022minimarathonpitstations.my-trs.com/ 

2.   Click Register Now, select OneAmerica 500 Festival Mini-Marathon Pit Station Volunteer. 

3.    Find your group: ‘Central Indiana Organization for Nursing Leadership.’ 

4.    After you have selected the volunteer shift, click the green Next button.  

5.    From there you will either create an account or use a log-in from previous years.  
You will receive detailed information about your shift (from your group's Pit Station Leader) as 

we get closer to the event.  Your Pit Station Leader is Christina Dunn 
christina.dunn@eskenazihealth.edu 

 

If you have any issues signing up, please do not hesitate to reach out to:  
Heather Williamson: hwilliamson@500festival.com – 317.460.9449  

Reagan McCoy: rmccoy@500festival.com – 317.614.6113 
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